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Porsche SE duly fulfilled its capital market disclosure requirements

Investigation proceedings of the Stuttgart public prosecutor against executives of 

Porsche SE

Stuttgart, 17 May 2017. Today, the Stuttgart public prosecutor officially confirmed that it 

has initiated investigation proceedings on initial suspicion of a market manipulation in 

connection with the diesel issue against one former and two current members of the 

executive board of Porsche Automobil Holding SE (Porsche SE), Stuttgart.

Porsche SE considers the allegation made to be without merit and is convinced that the 

company duly fulfilled its capital market disclosure requirements.
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